
District of Mackenzie Public Works and Fire Department

FIRESMART 

CURBSIDE PICKUP
Residents are invited to pile brush and tree trimmings from

your yard at the curb for pickup by Mackenzie Public Works for
the following areas on the following dates:

MACKENZIE TOWNSITE - OCT. 3

GANTAHAZ - OCT. 4

HOW DO I FIRESMART MY YARD?
A FREE FIRESMART HOME ASSESSMENT
CAN HELP IDENTIFY AREAS TO FOCUS ON

Contact Deputy Fire Chief Keinan Carty
Email: kcarty@districtofmackenzie.ca  

Phone: 250-997-4221


